
   

 

   

 

 

      

    
 

 

GARNTEG PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Hillcrest Garndiffaith Pontypool Torfaen NP4 7SJ 

01495 742934 

Garntegschool.office@torfaen.gov.uk 

www.garntegprimary.co.uk 

 
 

 

 
Newsletter – 9th February 2024 

Cylchlythyr – 9th Chwefor 2024 

 

Value for this half term is Equality  

 

 

Gwerth yr hanner tymor hwn yw Cydraddoldeb 
 

 
INSET DAYS 

Friday 24th May 2024 
Friday 21st June 2024 

mailto:Garntegschool.office@torfaen.gov.uk
http://www.garntegprimary.co.uk/


   

 

   

 

Friday 19th July 2024 
 

 

February Diary 

 
 

Nursery April Intake 2024 

Croeso I Meithrin am Ysgol Gynradd Garnteg!   

We are looking forward to welcoming our Nursery intake for April 2024.  

We look forward to meeting parents / carers and the children at our settling in and information 

sharing event on Wednesday 20th March at 3:30pm. You will have the opportunity to meet the 

Nursery team, spend time in the setting and access information as well as enjoying refreshments.   

 

 
 

Reading Cafes for Parents / Carers 

Join us for a literary adventure at Garnteg Primary School! We're excited to announce our upcoming class 

Reading Cafés, where you can immerse yourselves in the joy of reading alongside your child/children. On the 

specified dates and times, we welcome you to the classroom to explore fun reading activities and strategies. 

There will be beverages, opportunities to engage in conversations and even meet our beloved School Mascot! 

It's a fantastic opportunity to foster a love for reading both in School and at home. Please let us know if 

you can attend by responding via Class Dojos. Let the reading festivities begin! 
 

Monday 19th February for Class 6 2:15pm – 3:00pm 

Monday 26th February for Class 7 2:15pm – 3:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Workshops 

Our next reading workshop session is Monday 19th February 2024, and spaces are still available. 

It is aimed to help you assist your child with reading using the reading methods we use at Garnteg, 

and help your child improve their reading skills.  Please make sure to book your space.  

       
 

Wear Red for Velindre 

You all looked fabulous dressed in red for Velindre and raised a huge £285.85.  Thank you all! 

 

School Menu 

Our Autumn/Winter Menu is below. Next week is Week 1 

 
 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Thank you to those that have already returned your 

slips and money for flowers. If you have not 

returned your slip yet, there is still time. Orders 

need to be in by Friday 23rd February 2024 

 

February Half Term Play and Wellbeing Camp 

Please use the link below to book your child’s place as 

soon as possible 

Link: 

https://iweb.itouchvision.com/portal/itouchvision/r/customer/category_link?cuid=CCA8599AE222B64E55

3E3059431401AB98C0B98E&lang=EN&P_LANG=en 

 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7CSharron.Williams%40torfaen.gov.uk%7C45891f386003453f439408dc21a0a30f%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638422221019773100%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cY6vy4acVYSOJHUx%2B4UtINsPSCs1kmwScduiELRcFqg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7CSharron.Williams%40torfaen.gov.uk%7C45891f386003453f439408dc21a0a30f%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638422221019773100%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cY6vy4acVYSOJHUx%2B4UtINsPSCs1kmwScduiELRcFqg%3D&reserved=0


   

 

   

 

The dates the camp will be running are on Tuesday 13th February, Wednesday 14th February and Thursday 

15th February, the times are 10:00am-3:00pm. 

 Please note that limited spaces are available and pre-booking is essential. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ATTENDANCE 
 

 
 

Attendance Winners 29th January – 2nd February 2024 
Congratulations to Dosbarth 1 Mr Tully who were Foundation phase attendance winners 

with 96.2 % and congratulations to Dosbarth 6 Miss Williams who were Key Stage 2 
attendance winners with 95.5% 

 



   

 

   

 

WELL DONE!         DA IAWN! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s attendance figures are 

Year 
% 

Overall 
Class Percentage Year 

% 

Overall 
Class 

 

Percentage 

Nursery 86.53% 0  
3 93.83 

6 91.7% 

Reception 89.61% 
1 91.1% 7 95.8% 

2 88% 
4 95.85 

8 93.6% 

Year 1 91.79% 
3 92.8% 9 98.4% 

4 93.7% 
5 87.08% 

10 84.3% 

Year 2 91.14% 
5 87.8% 11 89.6% 

  
6 93.75% 

12 98.3% 

    13 88.9% 

Statutory School age attendance for the year, to date is 92.41 % 

 

 

Seren Yr Wythnos 2024 

Foundation Phase   Key Stage 2  

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 
Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 

Nursery – Mrs Attewell AM – Esme-Joy 

PM- Lottie 
Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers Darcey  

Dosbarth 1 – Mr Tully Noah Dosbarth 8 – Miss Channing Finnley 

Dosbarth 2 – Miss Dalton Oliver Dosbarth 9 – Mr Phillips Faye  

Dosbarth 3 – Miss Brown Charlie Dosbarth 10 – Mrs Ngwenya Lacey 

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Brooks Poppi Dosbarth 11 – Mrs Messore Whole class! 

Dosbarth 5 – Mr Key Alexis Dosbarth 12 – Mrs Lee Kyron 

Dosbarth 6 – Miss Williams Edward Dosbarth 1rs Parker-Evans Lola-Rose 



   

 

   

 

Nursery – What a wonderful week Meithin have had this week! Learners have been very busy getting ready for their 

Eisteddford, writing beautiful handwritten pieces and creating landscape art that we have seen in the area. We also 

had lots of fun making daffodil biscuits and decorating them. They were very yummy! 

We hope you all have a lovely and safe half term! 

 

Dosbarth 1 & 2 – Both reception classes have had a busy week preparing their Eisteddfod entries. Learners have 

created fantastic 3D sculptures items using manipulatives and techniques. We have also chosen our favourite Welsh 

songs to writing using our best handwriting, these pieces of work look fantastic. Diolch to those who have brought in 

their homework craft for the Eisteddfod, we look forward to seeing more after half term     Please can all children 

bring in one healthy snack for snack time in school, with a refillable bottle with water or squash please. 

Have a safe and relaxing half term! 

 

Dosbarth 3 – Gwaith da Dosbarth Tri! What a fantastic first half of spring term we have had. You have been 

working hard the last week completing your Eisteddfod entries. We cannot wait to continue your entries when we 

return from the February half term. The children have also been practising their class assembly and their speaking 

parts have been sent home with the children today. Please can we ask that you help your child learn their speaking 

parts and get creative making their Eisteddfod craft entries during the half term break. We hope you all have a 

fantastic break and make amazing memories, see you after half term! 

 

Dosbarth 4 & 5 – Bendigedig Year 2 what a fantastic half term. We have really enjoyed learning all about our local 

area including creating maps, exploring local art, retelling local legends and tales and more! We are so proud of all of 

your work towards our Eisteddfod this week in particular and we are all looking forward to celebrating these shortly 

after half term. Please see dojos for a home learning challenge for this also, making some wonderful crafts to bring 

in for the celebrations! Have a wonderful half term and see you all soon!  

 

Dosbarth 6 & 7 – Wythnos Gwych Pawb! The children have had super busy half term but have worked really hard 

and have grown in so much confidence. Just a reminder to complete their craft for our school eisteddfod over the 

half term-we can't wait to see what they produce. These need to be brought back to school on the first week. Have a 

lovely half term and keep safe. 

 

Dosbarth 8 & 9 – Blwyddyn pedwar have had a wonderful week starting entries for the Eisteddfod and exploring all 

about satellites and how Wales looks from above. You have all really impressed us with your understanding of simple 

algebra. You have all had a wonderful start to the Spring term and the homework that has been coming in has been 

wonderful to see. Have a safe and restful break and we look forward to seeing you after half term – don't forget 

craft entries for the Eisteddfod can be completed at home and brought back to school on our first week back.  

 

Dosbarth 10 & 11 – Da iawn blwyddyn pump for another fantastic week of learning! You have all worked so hard 

creating wonderful pieces of work for the Eisteddfod. A reminder that swimming for both classes will start on 

Wednesday 21st February.  Pupils will need to wear their swimming costumes to school under their uniform. Pupils will 

also need to bring a pair of goggles and a towel. Have a wonderful half term! 

 

Dosbarth 12 & 13 – Da iawn blwyddyn chwech, another wonderful week of learning! This week we have practised 

fractions and equivalent fractions and have been creating lovely pieces of work for the eisteddfod.  Please could all 

craft entries for the Eisteddfod be returned in the first week. Just a reminder that Year 6 will be going to Crucial 

Crew. Have a lovely half term all! 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 
Target by end 

of year 

Current 

percentage  
to date 

3 95 89.8 

4 94 95.4 

5 94 91.3 

6 93 92.7 

7 95 90.8 

8 95 92.6 

9 95 94 

10 93 90 

11 93 92.7 

12 95 92.6 

13 95 94.3 
 

Have a lovely restful half-term, see you all on Monday 19th February 
Kind regards  
 

Mrs Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 


